Please share with students interested in graduate work in stream restoration:
 
I am looking to recruit an M.S. student to work on a research project funded by the Chesapeake Bay Trust. The goal of this project is to improve our understanding of the conditions under which stream restoration practices “fail,” with the long term goal of improving the overall application, design, and review of stream restoration projects.  Specifically, the student will conduct a detailed hydraulic analysis to provide insight into the benefit of using two-dimensional (2-D) hydraulic modeling in stream restoration design instead of the more commonly used one-dimensional (1-D) modeling.  
 
The biological systems engineering department at Virginia Tech is recognized for conducting both applied and fundamental research that integrates biology and engineering to solve problems focused on the protection and sustainable use of natural resources.  Students interested in applying should contact me directly at tthompson@vt.edu.
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